
I would just like to express my thanks and gratitude to all of the people who are involved with the 
Never Forgotten Honor Flight Organization. 
  
It was a great honor and privilege to go with you on the last flight as a guardian.  I met many 
awesome people and had a great time.  It was a wonderful experience, one that will stay with 
me forever.  I have stayed in touch with both of "my Vets" and consider it a great honor to have 
met them both.  It was great to hear their stories and to be able to share the day with them. 
  
I just want to give everyone that is affiliated with the organization a compliment. "I have never 
volunteered for a more organized function than this one."  So hats off to everyone, you all 
deserve a big THANK YOU!!. 
  
I have shared my stories with many family and friends back here in Wisconsin Rapids and hope 
to recruit some of them to become volunteers also.  I know I am looking forward to becoming 
 more involved. 
  
Thanks again. 
  
Debra Kaminski 
Land Records Deputy 
Wood County Register of Deeds 
(715)421-8454 
  


